From: nancyolsson1160@gmail.com

To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2003A
Date: Thursday, May 25, 2017 7:52:35 AM

Dear Senator

Please vote no on HB 2004A. This bill will make the housing shortage worse. I'm a landlord and sometimes I'll take
a chance in an application that doesn't meet all of my criteria but if you pass this bill I'll be forced to only accept
high qualified applicants because of the penalties that | will have to pay to serve move out notices if this bill passes

Please vote no on HB 2004A

Thanh you
Nancy Olsson

Sent from my iPhone
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